
Network Notification 
Notice Date:  March 27, 2020 
To:  Ohio Medicaid and Marketplace Providers 
From: CareSource 
Subject: Site of Care for Drug Administration 
Effective Date: April 1, 2020 

Summary 
On February 1, 2020, as part of CareSource’s monthly Policy Updates, two policies were listed to take 

effect on April1, 2020, with regard to site of care for drug administration (PAD-0017-OH-MCD for 

Medicaid, and PAD-0020-OH-MPP for Marketplace). This notice is to inform providers that the policies 

have not been implemented in Ohio for Medicaid and Marketplace. 

Until further notice, providers should reference the applicable CareSource prior authorization policy for 

clarification on the appropriate location for drug administration. 

Impact 
The aforementioned policies governing sites of care for infusion services will not be implemented in the 

Ohio market for Medicaid and Marketplace. 

Importance 
Of particular importance, outpatient cancer drugs are excluded from the requirement to redirect to non-

hospital outpatient sites. 

Questions? 

If you have questions, please contact Provider Services at 1-800-488-0134, Monday through Friday, 

8 a.m. to 6 p.m.  
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